
South Shore Area Ambulance Meeting Minutes

January 8, 2024

In attendance: Jeff, Stacy, Laurie, Frank, Marcia, Jon, and Gayle

6:30

Approval of Minutes: Motion by Laurie, 2nd by Gayle All if favor.

Reports

Secretary/Treasurer: Checkbook balance as of 12/31/2023 is $6,438.46. Motion by Laurie, 2nd by Marcia. 
All in Favor

Ambulance Maintenance: Questions on antifreeze level and checking it. Jeff fixed the headlights.

Communications: Firetext response updates

Hall Maintenance: Nothing

BACEMS: EMR are no longer nationally registered. We can roster drivers only, however it is not 
mandatory. Drivers do not need to be CPR certified. The state made it easier for RN’s to get a license. 
AMC aka Tamarack Health please pull up as far as you can so others can get in. Going to AMC aka 
Tamarack Health go up to the desk prior to going into a room so triage can be completed. HERC has a 
$500 scholarship that renews each year. WISCOM no contract yet. Meaghan advised there is a training 
regarding WEM w-402. There is a prerequisite for the class (Nims 100).

Procurement: Valve step camp, Baby aspirin

Quality Assurance:

Training Report: Talked amount MCI course on the 20th of April. Spring SSFA training EMS and Fire. Port 
Wing discussing extrication. Also work with wheeled litter basket. EMR class starting in January is in the 
works.

Director: Adam Olson is the service director for Iron River. NIMS training. Jeff is not available on Tuesday 
nights for a while. Incentive discussion.

Old Business: Recruitment and scheduling

New Business: Annual review. 

Call Reviews: Discussed changes to documentation. If there is something in red you must fix it.

Adjourned, motion by Jon 2nd by Marcia All in favor, Submitted by Stacy Danula


